
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 26, 2017 11:35:15 AM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 4:45 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Clifford Rines

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
This application needs to be turned down. We have a surplus of hydro in this province and people have
been fighting for years for lower hydro bills. It's time the OEB stepped up and started protecting the
people of Ontario. ENOUGH IS ENOUGH when the head of hydro one is making $4.5 Million a year and
people are struggling to pay their hydro bills.

-- Attachment --
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